
If you are interested in having your voice heard by joining our industry conversations, 
please contact CEDF at admin@cedf.mb.ca or call 1-800-561-4315

The Communities Economic Development Fund (CEDF) and our Look North team recognizes  
the importance of supporting the tourism industry in Northern Manitoba. With assistance from  

Canadian Ecotourism Services (CES), CEDF is conducting a study to identify training  
and educational needs to  support our tourism industry.  

Starting January 2023, CEDF will require valuable input from Northern Manitoba’s 
TOURISM OPERATORS  /  TOURISM LEADERS  /  KEY STAKEHOLDERS  

to better understand the gaps and possible solutions. 
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